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Recreatba fetri c ti sm 
Theme of PTA,Program

Recreation and patriotism 
was the theme of this 
month's P.T.A. program giv
en by members of Miss 
Frances Gardner's fifth 
grade, Miss Rebecca Tomlin
son's twelfth grade, and 
Mrs. Carleton Johnson's 
music students.

Since sports is a phase 
of recreation, the program 
began with individual stu
dents representing sports.

DANCE

Following this, students 
from the fifth and twelfth . 
-grades did a dance, "Put 
Your Little Foot In,"
Then the toy orchestra, 
accompanied by Mrs. Mary 
Tichenor, played "V/inter 
Wonderland."

For the second piano solo, 
Sandra Stott played "The 
In̂ ' s Dance."

ALLEGIANCE TO FLAG

Next Clayton Brock, Jimmy 
Harris, James Paul Stott, 
Carrol Jones, and Bruce

Finch, Boy Scouts, pledged

allegiance to the flag.

Concluding the program 

was a skit entitled, "It's

Later Than You Think," 
followed by a piano solo 
played by »Villiara Stptt, 
'For the siicth consecutive 
time, Mrs.' Laurine . Lassi*-

ter's tenth grade won the 
one dollar attendance 
prize.

P TA, To Stage Open House March 8

[jjnchroom In The Clear
To date the lunchroom is 
holding its head clear of 
debts.
If it were not for the 
contributions of the fed
eral government, the out- 
of-debt state of the lunch
room would not be possible. 
The government has donated 
$1838,05 in money and 
5d1116.78 in commodities.

Averaging feeding 279 stu
dents a day, the lunchroom
has taken in i-7535.66 and 
paid out ^6705.50. The dif
ference will be spent on 
light bills, water bills, 
and other expenditures.

The menu of the lunchroom 
usually consists of two 
vegetables and a meat, a 
fruit or dessert, bread, 
milk, peanut butter, and 
creamery butter. Twice a 
week ice cream is served.

PARENTS TO SEE 
SCHOOL IN ACTION

All parents are invited - 
urged - to attend the 
March, P. T. A. Open House 
at which time all class 
rooms and various depart
ments will, by means of ex
hibits and demonstrations, 
help the parents to see 
their school in action.

The meeting will open 
with a program in the audi

torium entitled "Happiness 
Begins in the Home." Fol
lowing this, parents and 
friends will be invited to 

visit the school and be

come acquainted with the 
teachers, the class room 
work, and the correlated 
activities of the school.
The grademothers, program, 
hospitality, and publicity 
committees are cooperating 
to make this an infor
mative progi’am.

Health Class Undertakes To Maintain Cleanliness
To keep the sick room and 
rest room clean and neat 
is the main objective of 
the project started by the 
health class.

Miss Rebecca Tomlinson, 
health teacher, has organ
ized a plan whereby the 
work will be evenly dis
tributed among the class.

Each day two girls will be 
sent to inspect these two

rooms. Both rooms will get 
a thorough cleaning once a 
week.
Miss Tomlinson and the 
girls request that each do

her part in keeping these 

rooms more orderly.
Since the girls have 
taken charge of cleaning 
the rooms, there has been

a great improvement in 
their appearance.


